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NEWS RELEASE
Distributed December 9, 2016

City alerts residents that solid waste collections may be delayed or
cancelled
Snow may hamper refuse collection on December 9

Summary
The City would like to inform residents that their solid waste collection may be delayed or missed today.

Strategic Link: N/A

Key Points
• If your collection is missed please place your refuse out for collection on your next scheduled collection day.
• Crews are attempting collection of garbage, recycling and kitchen waste today however, owing to the snow,

collections may be delayed and some homes may not receive collection today.

Quotes
"Crews are working hard to collect refuse. Trucks have been equipped with chains are are attempting to make
all collections on today's routes. For safety reasons some homes may not receive collection today."

Charlotte Davis
Manager of Sanitation and Recycling

City of Nanaimo
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Contact:

Charlotte Davis
Manager of Sanitation
City of Nanaimo
250 756 5307

View the online edition for more information - http://cnan.ca/2hu6DIa

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR161209CityAlertsResidentsThatSolidWasteCollectionsMayBeDelayedOrCancelled.html

